
 

Home Learning - Week 24 

This week we have continued our learning about Growing based on the traditional tale ‘Jack and the 

Beanstalk’.This week we have… 

 Imagined what might be at the top of our beanstalk and have drawn and labelled a picture, 

there were so many wonderful ideas such as sweet shops, volcanoes, dragons, football pitches 

and unicorn lands! 

 In Maths we have learnt about capacity, we have filled bottles with water, plant pots with soil 

and buckets with sand and have used vocabulary such as full, empty, half full, half empty, 

nearly full and nearly empty.  We investigated how many smaller containers filled a larger 

container. 

 We planted lots of vegetable seeds such as pumpkin, courgette, cucumber, and melon and 

prepared potatoes for chitting, we can’t wait for everything to grow. 

 We thought about how special our Mum’s are and have made them something special. 

 This half term in Letters and Sounds we will be recapping the sounds that we have previously 

learnt, this week we have practised oo, oo, oi, ow.   We are practising to ensure that our tall 

letters are tall and short letters are short when writing them. 

 We loved sharing everyone’s favourite books and guessing which book character your story 

spoons were to celebrate World Book Day, well done everyone for making such an effort to 

dress up you all looked brilliant! 

 

Home Learning Task: 

We have been working hard to form our letters carefully starting in the correct place and making 

sure our tall letters are tall and short letters short.  This week practise writing the curly caterpillar 

letters correctly.  You could do this in rainbow pens, chalk, in shaving foam in the bath, in sand, sticks 

dipped in mud. 

 

Notes/reminders… 

We require some more parent helpers for our Quince Honey Farm Trip, please let us know if 

you are able to help with this. 

Wishing you a restful weekend. 

Ms Burnell, Mrs Paul and Cheryl. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


